
From: DPE PS Industry Assessments Mailbox
To: Sheelagh Laguna
Subject: FW: Objection to proposed expansion of Bingo Waste Management Facility
Date: Thursday, 11 August 2022 8:36:12 AM

 
 
Kind regards,
 
Patrick Copas
Senior Environmental Assessment Officer
Industry Assessments
Department of Planning and Environment
T (02) 9274 6273    E patrick.copas@planning.nsw.gov.au
 

From: Mark Kakkinen  
Sent: Wednesday, 10 August 2022 8:50 PM
To: DPE PS Industry Assessments Mailbox <Industry.Assessments@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Cc: DPE CSE Information Planning Mailbox <information@planning.nsw.gov.au>
Subject: Objection to proposed expansion of Bingo Waste Management Facility
 
I object on the basis that the EIS is incorrect and inadequate. Additionally there has been no
community consultation from the applicant regarding this expansion and how it will further
affect our quality of life in Minchinbury. The past two years we have experienced poor air quality
and ill health from the toxic air pollution omitted from the Bingo site. Based on previous and
current non-compliance with EPA legislation, this expansion should not be approved.
 
Regards, 
Mark Kakkinen

Rutherglen Place
Minchinbury, 2770
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